
 

  The Naval Academy will be 

presenting on the Thanksgiving Operation Information Program on November 26th in the LGI room during 

PTE. You can see Ms. Raber if you have any questions. 

: Art Club will be meeting Tuesday November 26th from 2:20-3:30 with Ms. Cowan in room 

C124.  Please remember to bring a pencil, coloring supplies (if you have them) and your $10 dues with you, if 

you haven't already turned them in. 

No school Thursday, November 28th and Friday, November 29th. 

Winter Formal "Winter Wonderland" is on Saturday, January 25th. The cost is $36 

per ticket. All tickets need to be purchased individually through the online Web Store.  Tickets will open to 

Seniors on Monday, December 9th (3pm), Juniors on Wednesday, December 11th (3pm), and 

Sophomores on Friday, December 13th (3pm) if there are remaining tickets still available. Please see Mrs. 

Collard in room E202 if you have any questions. Only Seniors will be able to bring an outside guest.  Outside 

guest request forms are available in the Main Office and must be returned by December 4th. 

LCHS FCCLA and INTERACT clubs will be collecting NEW KIDS SHOES in conjunction 

with BUNS CARE 4th Annual Kids Shoe Drive.  Starting Tuesday, December 3rd through Monday, 
December 9th donations of new kids shoes and socks can be dropped off in bins by Door A. 
 

  Money for awards will be due no later than Friday, December 6th.  

No exceptions.  Students can turn in their money to Mrs. Martin in Room C221.  Contact Mr. Brandner with any 
questions at mbrandne@lcscmail.com 
 

  The next French Club meeting will be after school on Thursday, December 12th.  

Contact Mrs. Bovard in C107 with any questions. 

   Lake Central High School in care of Student Council is partnering with the Salvation Army 

in their Angel Tree program.  This program helps fill the wishes of children ages 1 – 12 whose families are 
facing a difficult time.  If you are interested in becoming an angel for a child to give them a special holiday 
season, please email Student Council at dcombis@lcscmail.com.  This program is running now through 
December 6th. 

  Lake Central Band Boosters 2019 Holiday Craft Fair is on Saturday, December 14th, 9am – 

3pm. Contact lccraftfair@yahoo.com or 219-333-1774 with questions.

 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

 

: AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return.  
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